Dear Disabilities Strategy Support,
This is my response to the question: 
1. Australia should prioritize The meaningful Direct Participation of persons with Disabilities including others its marginalized group, such as Women and Children and other various intersectional groups of Disabilities; 
2. The most effective approach for Australia: To put this policy as a main international policy support of DFAT, as one of the requirements to All DFAT Agencies in all that work in countries partner; 
3. The Biggest Challenges to and the opportunities for Building the trust of Government (Government leaders) to the voice of Organizations of Persons with Disabilities; Changing the proper mindset from charity to the proper Human Rights approach of persons with Disabilities (that should be based on input from OPDs)
Main Priority: The government of Australia should be a role model (in countries' Partner) in trusting the voice of Persons with Disabilities through direct collaboration; the Government of Australia should be a bridge/connector in building the trust of  Government partners and Organization of Persons with Disabilities
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